
 

100th Reunion 

This year being our 100th Reunion                               
and the Official School being the                                       

Maldon Primary School. 
  

We have chartered a Steam Train to take our 
Oldboys and their families out to                          

Maldon to do this official visit. 
  

The train will leave Castlemaine Station at 2pm 
on the Saturday to arrive at the                            

Maldon Station at 2-45pm 
  

Where we will be welcomed to Maldon by the 
Maldon Brass Band playing on the Platform 

and greeted by the School with an Afternoon 
Tea and a few items from the Students 

  
The Books and Donation Presentation to the 
School will take place on the Platform before 

departing back to Castlemaine around 4pm on 
the Steam Train for the 100th Reunion Dinner 

in the Castlemaine Town Hall 
  

Please RSVP so that we know numbers for the 
train as there is limited seating 

  
Also there is no cost to members for the Train 

trip but we would appreciate donations to help 
with this cost .. Thank you  

SPECIAL NOTICE 


